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Publications

Select Group Requirement for ERISA Top 
Hat Plans

We discuss below how the courts and Department of Labor 
(DOL) have interpreted the ERISA requirement that participation 
in a “top hat” plan be limited to a “select group of management or 
highly compensated employees” (the Select Group).
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